
BATTLE OF THE NEW FLAVORS
2025 SUBMISSION FORM

Submit your idea for a new ice cream flavor at Purple Door!  
Purple Door will choose 12 flavors to make from all submissions.  
Join us at our Walker’s Point location on June 1st to sample the 12 finalists in the 
2025 PDIC Battle of New Flavors Neighborhood Tasting Blockparty.  
The winning flavor will become a permanent rotating flavor on the PDIC menu. 
One entry per person.  All entries must be submitted in person at a Purple Door scoop shop (Walker’s Point or Mequon 
Public Market locations) before Sunday, April 6thth at 8pm.  Emailed entries not accepted. All entries become property of 
Purple Door and may be used for business purposes. Tickets for the PDIC Battle of the New Flavors sold separately and 
available for purchase at Purple Door Ice Cream or online (www.purpledooricecream.com). 

Name: ___________________________________________  Age: ____________  

Email address: _________________________________________________________

Phone number:_ _______________________________________________________

Ice cream name:

Ice cream description:

Ingredients: 
Keep in mind that Purple Door does not use artificial ingredients or food colorings.  
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